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Hamburg / Cape Town, 1 October 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hapag-Lloyd expects further growth in Africa – New MIAX service to launch 

in October 

 

Hapag-Lloyd continues to develop its position in Africa and launches the new MIAX 

(Middle East-India-Africa Express) service – which will offer direct connections and fast 

transit times between South and West Africa, the Persian Gulf, India, Colombo (Sri Lanka) 

and La Réunion. Hapag-Lloyd has entered the African market about twelve years ago and 

has since then seen steady and significant growth in transported volumes to and from 

Africa. 

 

“With the new MIAX service our customers will now benefit from an even wider range of 

fast and flexible direct connections,” says Dheeraj Bhatia, Senior Managing Director of 

Hapag-Lloyd’s Region Middle East.  

 

The MIAX service will be connected to the Global Mainline Network via the key ports of 

Jebel Ali (Dubai) and Colombo. Hapag-Lloyd will jointly operate the MIAX service with it’s 

THE Alliance partner Ocean Network Express. A total of nine ships with a capacity of 

2,800 TEU each, including five provided by Hapag-Lloyd, will be deployed for the new 

service. 
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“The new MIAX service enables us to offer our customers very attractive transit times 

between South and West Africa, Middle East and India, at the same time, we are 

integrating Africa even more tightly into our global network,” says Samad Osman, 

Managing Director of Hapag-Lloyd’s Area Africa. 

 

The first departures are scheduled for early October with the following port rotation: Jebel 

Ali ▪ Mundra ▪ Nhava Sheva ▪ Colombo ▪ La Réunion ▪ Durban ▪ Cape Town ▪ Tema ▪ 

Lagos (Tincan and Apapa) ▪ Cape Town ▪ Durban ▪ Jebel Ali. 

 

 

 

Press contacts 

Tim.Seifert@hlag.com +49 40 3001 2291 
Nils.Haupt@hlag.com +49 40 3001 2263 
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About Hapag-Lloyd 

With a fleet of 237 modern container ships and a total transport capacity of 1.7 million TEU, Hapag-Lloyd is one of the world’s 

leading liner shipping companies. The Company has around 12,800 employees and 399 offices in 128 countries. Hapag-Lloyd 

has a container capacity of approximately 2.6 million TEU – including one of the largest and most modern fleets of reefer 

containers. A total of 118 liner services worldwide ensure fast and reliable connections between more than 600 ports on all the 

continents. Hapag-Lloyd is one of the leading operators in the Transatlantic, Middle East, Latin America and Intra-America 

trades. 

 

Disclaimer 

This press release contains forward-looking statements that involve a number of risks and uncertainties. Such statements are 

based on a number of assumptions, estimates, projections or plans that are inherently subject to significant risks, uncertainties 

and contingencies. Actual results can differ materially from those anticipated in the Company's forward-looking statements. 

 

 

Follow Hapag-Lloyd on social media:  
 

 

 

 


